
Elder Law & Advocacy Program (HICAP) 
January 31st, 1-2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Pablo Carona, a spokesperson for Elder Law and Advocacy 
Program (HICAP) will describe the scope of these services 
including: recent changes to Medicare, why you may have been 
denied coverage, status of premiums, understanding the 
difference between Medicare and Medicare Advantage, 
comparison of Medicare plan offerings, and which drug plans and 
long term care policies may be best for you. 
 

We plan to have this program “in person” at the Seventh Day 
Adventist Church, on January 31, 1:00-2:30. If necessary, we will 
change it to Zoom.  Hope you can join us for this informative 
session. 
 

If you are unable to attend this session, the HICAP office is located 

at 5151 Murphy Canyon Road and provides individual counseling 
on these topics by appointment. 
 


